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    Sessions Lake Walleye, November, Trolling Spoonplugs on Rip-rap                            

 

 

Terry Velting talked about “Fall Walleyes” for the program.  He said that it may be necessary 

to fish down 30-50 feet to catch walleye in the fall, although they sometimes can come up real 

shallow.  This is because the turnover equalizes water temperatures and the fish can move 

around more freely.  If one catches most any fish at 30 feet or below, there is a big chance 

they will not survive if released because of the change in water pressure, so be cautious and 

plan to keep any legal fish from those depths.  Terry reminded us to look for the steeper 

breaks in cold water situations.  If the surface water temperature is 45 degrees or less, the 

turnover has likely already occurred.  Chase handed out a sheet of comments about walleye 

taken from Buck Perrys’ material and Terry led a discussion of each point. 

 

                           Chase Klinesteker 

 


